
o pThis March hold your own:

What’s it all about?
From a homemade Pie and Peas Up with family and friends, to doing the
Pie (or Pasty) run at work, there are many ways you can take part in this fun
appeal while supporting your local hospice.

When is it?
National Pie Week is the first full week in March but supporters can hold
their event any time throughout the month.

How to register?
Sign up now to receive your free fundraising pack which includes the
hospice catering team’s ever popular Cheese Pie recipe which they’ve kindly
let us in on!

Complete the form overleaf or visit
www.boltonhospice.org.uk/pie



Register online at www.boltonhospice.org.uk/pie
or complete the below registration form:

About yourself…

Title:  Mr / Mrs / Miss / Ms / Other ___________

Name of company/community group: _______________________________________

Forename: _________________________   Surname: _________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________

Post code: ___________________     Date of Birth:  _______________________

Tel No:  ____________________________   Mobile:  ____________________________

E-mail:  _____________________________________________________________

If you’ve already planned your event, tell us a little more about it.  If not, you
can let us know nearer the time:

Date & time:  ____________________________________________________________

Where are you holding it?: ________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________

Additional information (e.g. raffle, ticketed event, theme etc): _______________________

_______________________________________________________________________

Send the completed form to:
Fundraising Department, Bolton Hospice, Queens Park Street,
Off Chorley New Road, BOLTON BL1 4QT

For more information call 01204 663 063 or email
communityfundraiser@boltonhospice.org.

Registered Charity No. 518704

Thank you for your support!


